
Dear Skyline Families, 

First of all, thank you for your patience. We want to express our deepest gratitude to every player who 
participated in this year’s tryouts. We are truly humbled by the number of kids interested in our 
program. Your dedication, energy, and love for the game were evident, and we are truly inspired by the 
effort each of you put forth over those two days. 

We know that tryouts can be both exciting and nerve wracking and we sincerely appreciate the 
determination and hard work shown by each and every one of you. Please also know that these roster 
decisions are never taken lightly. They are carefully and thoughtfully made after much discussion and 
consideration. 

Without further delay, we are thrilled to announce the players selected for the following teams: 

Team Rosters by Tryout # 
4th Silver-A: 7, 11, 12, 17, 18, 22, 29, 32, 35, 37 
4th Green-B: 1, 2, 10, 13, 21, 23, 24, 25, 26, 36 

5th Silver-A: 2, 7, 10, 12, 13, 14, 16, 18, 19, 21 
5th Green-B: 1, 3, 5, 6, 8, 11, 17, 22, 23, 24 

6th Silver-A: 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 14, 16, 17, 19, 20 
6th Green-B: 2, 3, 4, 10, 12, 15, 18, 21, 22, 23 

7th Silver-A: 2, 4, 5, 8, 12, 13, 17, 18, 22, 26 
7th Green-B: 6, 7, 9, 10, 11, 16, 19, 20, 21, 23 

8th Silver-A: 3, 4, 6, 8, 9, 10, 17, 24, 25, 26 
8th Green-B: 1, 2, 11, 13, 14, 15, 18, 19, 22, 23 

Congratulations to all the players who made the team! Your effort and hard work have paid off and 
we are excited for the season ahead. Players who have been selected will receive a follow-up email 
shortly with important details on next steps and team information. 

For those who were not selected 
While you were not selected for a team this time, please know that the competition was tough, and your 
hard work and dedication did not go unnoticed. We hope you will continue building your skills and 
confidence. 

We strongly encourage families to explore the Issaquah Parks & Recreation Basketball program which 
starts in October, which offers an excellent way to stay on the court, compete, and continue developing. 

https://www.issaquahwa.gov/835/Youth-Basketball-League 

Don’t stop playing! So much can change in the next 12 months, and we truly look forward to seeing you 
at future tryouts. 

Thank you once again for your participation and commitment to the Skyline Boys Select Basketball 
program. Let’s make this season one to remember! 
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